
 

 

 

 

12/2017 

 

Discontinuation Notice of ROHM Rectifier Diodes 

 

Please be advised that ROHM will discontinue production of rectifier diodes, 1SR154-400 and 

1SR154-600.   

 

Last Time Buy:   6/30/2018 

Last Shipment Date:  12/31/2018 

 

We have been supplying these rectifier diodes disregarding the loss in profitability, but due to 

the increasing demand from the market, the amount of loss in profitability has become too 

much.  Please note that ROHM will be increasing production volume to the demand from the 

market on the recommended alternate products, (RR1LAM4S, RR1LAM6S, RR264MM-400, and 

RR2648MM-600).  

 

ROHM PN to be Discontinued ROHM Recommended Alternate 

1SR154-400TE25 RR1LAM4STR / RR264MM-400TR 

1SR154-400TE25A RR1LAM4STR / RR264MM-400TR 

1SR154-600TE25 RR1LAM6STR / RR268MM-600TR 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this regard, 

 

Best regards, 

Power Diode Division 

Discrete Devices Production HQs. 

ROHM Co.,Ltd. 


